






Baydon St. Nicholas 
Church of England (VA) Primary School

Roots to grow, wings to fly

Shakespeare Week!
Although sad we could not hold our end of 
week display of all the marvellous activities 
and work we have completed over the past 
week, we hope that this extra special edition 
newsletter will suffice. 

Throughout the school every class explored 
the play ‘A Midsummer Nights Dream’  
We hope you enjoy seeing the results as 
much as we have enjoyed learning about it.

Kites and Sklylarks 
looked at 

Shakespeare in Pop 
Art style, very 

recognisable 

portraits indeed!




















I must go seek some dewdrops here,  

And hang a pearl in every cowslip’s ear

Robins looked at the fairies in particular in A Midsummer Nights Dream and created fairy dances and beautiful patterned butterfly wings.

Hawks were writing away so much this week 
that even William Shakespeare would have been 
impressed! Tales of travelling back in time to the 

Globe Theatre, debating whether Hermia’s 
father should have chosen who she married and 

retellings of A Midsummer Nights Dream were 
some of the tasks they completed.






If we shadows have offended, 
Think but this, and all is mended, 
That you have but slumbered here 

While these visions did appear.

Goldfinches were busy 

creating fairy wings, 

dancing and making 

wooden spoon people based 

on characters from A 

Midsummer Nights 

Dream.

Hawks designed and 

created fairies in groups, 

based on the fairies 

MustardSeed, Cobweb, 

Peaseblossom and Moth. 


